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Governor conveys Bihu Greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed warm greetings and good wishes to the people of Arunachal 

Pradesh and Assam on the joyous occasion of Bohag Bihu, which is 

observed to celebrate the onset of Assamese New Year.  

In his festival message, the Governor expressed hope that the celebration 

will reinforce love and goodwill amongst the people of the two neigbouring 

States. 

May this festival harbinger new dawn of warm and harmonious relationship 

amongst the people of North East India also, the Governor wished. 
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